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South Carolina State Parks
at 20:55:38 on 7/26/2018 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Joan Bray Dwight
at 20:55:38 on 7/26/2018 UTC
Could someone please let Lake Wateree State Park know that Joan Dwight and
Frank Cebula will be unable to volunteer there this fall. We were supposed to
start October 1 through the end of the year. Frank has fractured 3 vertebra and
been diagnosed with colon cancer and Parkinson's Disease. I'm sorry we won't
be able to make it and hope if doesn't inconvenience anyone too much. I was
looking forward to volunteering there. Thank you.

South Carolina State Parks
at 21:03:02 on 7/26/2018 UTC
I have passed this along to the park manager, Rowdy Harris. So sorry to hear
about your husband. Our thoughts are with you.

Joan Bray Dwight
at 21:03:29 on 7/26/2018 UTC
Thank you.
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